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12 Gayton Road

Nw3 1tx

24/12/2017  02:37:102017/6690/P OBJ Robin Woolfson This proposed development extends beyond the existing rear building line of Gardnor Road. 

The rear gardens of Gardnor Road are shallow and abut the rear gardens of Gayton Road. 

This proposal would establish a very undesirable precedent for building into this precious 

rear garden space. The rear gardens provide an important amenity for neighbours which  

contrasts with the narrow busy streets. 

The proposed development should not extend beyond the existing rear building line and we 

request Camden Planning to reject the current proposal. 

Robin Woolfson

Chair, Gayton Residents' Association
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